
 
Week Ending 10/05/08 
 
ENTACT and Associates, LLC (ENTACT), National Grid’s Remediation Contractor for the 
excavation and waste management activities, completed the placement of the backfill materials 
in the Shallow Excavation Area as well as the construction of the Site-Wide Cap.  The Site-Wide 
Cap consists of a demarcation fabric installed over the backfill of the Shallow Excavation Areas 
and 18-inches of sandy soil surfaced with a six-inch layer of stone.  In addition, ENTACT 
completed the installation of the permanent fencing along the southern side of the Phase II Site 
(i.e., adjacent to the Long Island Railroad right-of way.  The permanent fencing replaces the 
temporary fencing installed to facilitate implementation of the Phase II remedial construction 
activities.  Finally, ENTACT completed demobilization of the equipment and temporary 
facilities associated with the implementation of the Phase II site work. 
 
The completion of these activities, with the exception of some concrete work associated with the 
site entrances from North Clinton Avenue, marks the completion of the Phase II remedial 
activities.  The concrete work is expected to be completed during the week of October 6, 2008. 
 


